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November 1, 2022
Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that at the regular meeting of the Board of Education, St. Anne CCSD

#256, on Monday, November 28, 2022, in the St. Anne CHSD Board Room at 100 B. W. Dixie

HWY,  St. Anne, Illinois 60964, at 5:55 p.m.  The Board will hold a public hearing to seek a

waiver regarding Article 105 ILCS 5/11 E-30, 105 ILCS 5/11 E-35, and 105 ILCS 5/11 E-65 of

the School Code requirement and to receive public comment on the proposed creation of a

Partial Elementary Unit District between St. Anne CCSD 256 and St. Anne CHSD 302.


